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Dear Parents of the Ignite School Dubai, 

  
Gulf Star Sports are delighted to be working with the Ignite School this coming year to pro-
vide an all new Extra Curricular Activities program in 2021-22. We will be offering some of 
our most popular activities, whilst also including a few new and exciting additions. 
 
Our vision is to provide opportunities to children and adults to access sports in the UAE, 
through partnerships and collaborations with schools and their surrounding communities. 
Our years of experience across the whole of Dubai have helped us understand the expec-
tations when working with children, their parents, and the schools we service. 
 
We have a host of exciting activities and highly energetic and motivated coaches ready to 
make sure that your children can access sports and activities which they have been so ea-
gerly awaiting.  
 
For Term 1 we will be looking to offer the following activities: Karate, Football, Dance, 
Basketball, Engineering and Robotics and Swimming. We will also look to offer some 
Gymnastics, Music, and other sports options as we move further into the school year (to 
be confirmed soon). Activities will be available for Kindergarten and up to Grade 8. 
  
Activities are due to start late mid to late September and will run for around 10 
weeks per term. We will be continuing to adhere to strict COVID-19 protocols, and ensur-
ing that all our activities are run safely. Parents will be able to find a copy of the COVID 
risk assessments and sanitary precautions on our booking website. Gulf Star Sports will be 
operating under the guidance provided from the Dubai Sports Council, and all of our staff 
and coaches are fully informed of these guidelines. 
  
A copy of the activity listings and schedule will be provided within the coming weeks once 
the schedule is finalized, here you will be able to find details on the classes available, 
prices, different options for different age groups, and information on the coaches and 
academies who will be running the activities. Also note that all activities will be run on 
site at Ignite School. 
 
  
If you have any queries, issues or feedback please feel free to email our main office 
at Info@gulfstarsports.com 
  
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
The Gulf Star Sports Team. 
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